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Dear Enfield Council,

[ am writing to strongly object to the following policies in the Draft
Local Plan:

SP PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11;
Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10;

Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley
Wood, page 364;

Policy SA54, page 374;
Policy SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279.

All of these policies propose extensive development of the surrounding
Green Belt for housing and other purposes. The sites referred to within
these policies form a unique and valuable landscape and are part of the
historic Enfield Chase. The proposed developments would be severely
detrimental to the local environment, as well as the diversity of local
wildlife, and would adversely impact the wellbeing of many Enfield
Residents who enjoy the beautiful green spaces within our borough.

I also object to the tall building policies on pages 156-160, Figure 7.3,
Figure 7.4 and Policy DE6, and SA2 regarding Palace Gardens
Shopping Centre (page 321) that propose areas for, and the acceptable
height of, tall buildings in the borough. Such tall buildings would, in the
majority of cases, ruin the local landscape and character of Enfield
Town and its historic market.

I hope you will very seriously reconsider the proposed local plan and
ensure that the Green Belt and character of Enfield Town is properly
protected for future generations.






